
 

            
            
            
            
            

 --------------PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT-------------- 

 
Doctors with a Heart 

 

September 18, 2021 8am to 12:00 noon, the 26th annual Doctors with a 
Heart Day will be held at the following locations on a 

 

limited, first come - first serve basis 

 and  

subject to a Coronavirus screening: 

 

Progressive Dental, 565 Hooper Rd., Endwell, NY  607-754-2273 
Progressive Dental, 101 S. Broad Street, Norwich, NY 607-334-8666 

 

Free Dental Care For Those Who Can’t Afford It 

 

Any questions, please contact - 
Michelle Parker @ Progressive Dental, 607-722-5464 

 


